From: Maree Hose and John Howes ||| GGG

Sent: Wednesday, 1 August 2001 2:46 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Inquiry on ABC Board Appointments

Dear Sir

Please accept this submission in the good faith it is intended. The ABC is an essential
service to us when we have lived in the city or in the country. We implore you to consider
carefully the need for an independent ABC Board unfettered by political party allegiance.

Sincerely.
Maree Hose and John Howes
PO Box 52 Derby 6728 WA
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